
Dear Slovak teachers, 

My heartfelt respect and support for your decision to speak up and ask for your basic rights 
as educationalists. I do understand your sufferings. Please do believe that you are in a midst 
of a must win case because I do believe in a saying: ‘Education is not preparation for life. 
Education is life itself’. So, No matter how ignorant or oppressive their reaction might be at 
the beginning, they cannot but finally realize your fundamental role and respond. My 
message to you as a Syrian teacher is: NEVER GIVE UP, please keep it PEACEFUL no matter 
what.  
I am looking forward to sending you a congratulation letter after you get all what you are 
asking for soon. 

Best regards,  
Basma, Syria 


